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PRESS RELEASE

CACHE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR NEW 
CACHE OPEN SPACE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

LOGAN, UTAH – Cache County Executive David Zook today announced that he is accepting 
applications for the new Cache Open Space Advisory Committee (COSAC). The committee 
comes as a result of the passing of the ballot proposition “Cache County Open Space Bond” in 
the 2022 General Election. 

Cache County voters approved a $20 Million Open Space Bond for the purpose of paying all or 
a portion of the costs of purchasing land, conservation easements, and other interests in land 
from willing landowners in order to protect scenic vistas, preserve open lands near valley 
gateways, add trails and trail connectivity, and maintain agriculture, waterways, and wildlife 
habitat, with all acquisitions to be selected by the Cache County Council based upon 
recommendations of the Open Space Advisory Committee. 

“I’m excited that the voters supported our proposal to preserve open space in Cache County,” 
said Cache County Executive, David Zook. “We’re looking forward to bringing more citizens to 
the table now to help us implement that plan.” 

Anyone interested in serving on this committee is encouraged to fill out an application on the 
Cache County website Executive page at cachecounty.org/executive/ 

Cache Open Space Advisory Committee (COSAC) Application 

The deadline for applications is Friday, April 7, 2023 by 5:00 p.m. 

### 

http://www.cachecounty.org/executive/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf55_7IHdcWDebFUgAlDDy0obG4PNiSk5N-X4ES5yaGeHyiOg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

